

Mr. Scott K. Choppin RMO and Founder Choppin Demolition Contractors 5318 E. 2nd Street, Ste. 644 Long Beach, CA 90803

In Re: 1010 McFadden Avenue - Santa Ana, CA, and 2033 S. El Segundo St. - Los Angeles, CA

Dear Mr. Choppin:

This letter shall serve as acknowledgement of the outstanding work your company completed on the above referenced projects.

As a general contractor, we are always on the lookout for subcontractors that get their work done with little or no management from our team. We were highly impressed with your team, particularly your demolition operators. Your team produced the necessary manpower, equipment, expertise, team coordination, and communication skills that made the early phase of the projects a success. Finally, your company completed its scope of work in an expedient manner which helped us continue on smoothly with the rest of the project scope.

Please have this letter serve as a thank you for your team's good work on these projects. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Butch Burnett

JMC Concepts

360 E. First St., # 101

Tustin, CA 92780

Ph (714) 363-3250

Fx (714) 363-3250

www.jmcconcepts.com

Lic# 667089